
The WCAMPWA Program Committee has decided on a theme for this year’s 
presentations. Past program highlights included, safety training; a series on Greening of 
the Fleet; and even a presentation by the County Executive on the state of public works. 

WCAMPWA is committed to present current topics of interest to its members; therefore, 
this year’s programs will focus on Emergency Management in Public Works. The 
frequency of extreme weather events has catapulted municipal public works managers 
into the forefront of local municipal emergency management. We hope you enjoyed our 
first presentation this year with Con Ed’s Hurricane Sandy Update. Our March 2013 
presentation will be on the Tornado which hit Westchester County on July 12, 2006. 
James Maxwell will host the March 2013 program.  

If you have a topic on emergency management in public works you would like to present 
or suggest, please see program committee members Rocco Circosta, Lou Martirano or 
James Maxwell. 

 


